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Youth Party Activities - August 2020
The hearing of the suit instituted by the Party against the INEC’s threat of

deregistration came up before His Lordship, Justice I.E. Ekwo, on 16th July,

2020. It has now been adjourned to Monday, 12th October, 2020, at the Federal
High Court, F.C.T.,Abuja.

The National Working Committee met for its fortnightly meetings via

teleconference on 2nd  and 16th August, 2020 to discuss the following:

INEC Deregistration
Elections
Finance

Interested in shaping Nigeria's future? Join the Youth Party!

The Electoral Committee met on 25th August, 2020 to discuss upcoming
elections and candidate screening

August Financials



Donate to the Youth Party today and make a positive change in
Nigeria

One more thing...

We need allies on the journey to shape the future. Please send the newsletter
to anyone else who is interested in shaping the future of Nigeria and click the
buttons below to join the movement or make donations to the Youth Party.

Thanks for your unending support. Let's shape the future! 
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